From: Robert Brewer

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Hog farm
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 7:38:08 PM

The Buffalo river will be ruined by this hog farm operation. It should be shut down immediately. The
karst topography allows the hog waste to enter the groundwater very quickly without any filtration.

I live in North Carolina during the summer and every person | meet knows Arkansas because of the
BNR. If this farm continues to exist, sadly | will recommend that they not bother coming. They know all
too well how horribly polluting large hog farms are.

Arkansas "The Natural State" will be just another empty slogan if we allow this hog farm.

Robert Brewer
517 Lytton
Fayetteville, AR 72701
Sent from my iPhone
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